
Principal’s Corner

Happy New Year! I hope everyone had a wonderful Holiday break.

Just a few reminders as we start the new year:
• School begins at 7:45 a.m. Students will be marked tardy after 7:45 a.m.
• The school day ends at 1:52 p.m. on Monday, Tuesday, Thursday & Friday, and 

at 12:47 p.m. on Wednesday.
• Please do not check students out after 1:30 p.m. (M, Tu, Th, F), and after 12:25 

p.m. on Wednesday.
• School will be closed on Friday, January 13 for a Teacher Workday, and on 

Monday, January 16 for Martin Luther King, Jr. Day.
• Field trip chaperone and other volunteer opportunities are available throughout 

the school year. Teachers will request volunteers as needed. Volunteers 
must complete an online application at https://apps.raptortech.com/Apply/
MTU3OmVuLVVT.

Best wishes for a happy and healthy 2023!
Mrs. Sharon Sailor  
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Classroom Spotlight 

2nd Grade has been working on 2 digit addition with regrouping and 2 digit 
subtraction with regrouping. 

6th .........Skate Station

13th .......School Closed

16th .......School Closed 

20th .......  Food Spirit Night 

 
Food Spirit Night at David’s BBQ  
on 39th Avenue. Get dinner 4-8 p.m. 
and our school gets back 20% of 
ALL sales! This is our largest food 
spirit night each year so please tell 
your friends!

Birthday Marquee!

Get your kid’s birthday on the 
marquee! All birthdays must be 
submitted by the Thursday the 
week PRIOR to the birthday. 

Spirit Day at Skate Station!

Jan 6 - Skate Station. Join us from 5:30-7:30 at Skate Station! Our school gets 
$2.50 back from every skate only band ($7), and $4 back from the Unlimited pass 
($11- includes skate, all indoor attractions and golf.  Batting cages and arcade are 
not included but available for purchase. Go carts are closed during our event). 

Fun Run is back! 

Kick off: January 27th    |    Fun Run: February 10th

After a two year hiatus, the Fun Run is back on February 10th! There will be 
opportunities to volunteer during the event. Stay tuned for an informational flier 
coming home on January 20th. 


